
 

                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

The Society of Acadia University Recreation Graduates, in 
cooperation with the Department of Community 
Development, and the School of Kinesiology, is pleased to 

announce that on Saturday, October 19th, there will be the  
unveiling of an interpretive sign commemorating the 50th 

anniversary of the start of the Recreation and Physical 
Education programs at Acadia. The brief ceremony will 
commence at 11:00am near the entrance to the Old 
Gymnasium building facing Main Street, with a reception to 
follow. Tours of the building will take place at 10:30 and 

immediately following the ceremony for those interested in 
seeing how the interior of the building has evolved since it 

first housed faculty/staff offices and classrooms back in 1969. 
All former students, staff, faculty, and friends, are cordially 
invited to attend! 

 


